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Introduction 

DCSA is involved in campus life. We have been focusing on hosting events and initiatives 
to build moral for the community of Diné College. We engaged in festivities for Veterans 
Day and Halloween. We hosted 1 community service project and 3 events during the 
months of October and November 2022. 

Veterans Day Gift Bags 

DCSA collaborated with the Advising Department to donate and prepare 25 gift bags for 
Diné College Veterans, which included students, staff and community members of Tsaile, 
AZ. DCSA was very honored and humbled to be part of the initiative. The bags were 
presented to Veterans at a small luncheon on Thursday, November 10, 2022. The tote 
bags included a mug, beanie, gloves, coffee, hot chocolate, Navajo tea and sage with 
note cards.  
 
Halloween Trunk or Treat 

DCSA along with various College departments and organizations hosted a Trunk or Treat 

event on Thursday, October 27, 2022 from 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM in the gym parking lot in 

Tsaile, AZ. We had numerous students, staff and community members partake in the 

festive event. We hosted a costume contest for adults and youth. We provided over 15 

gift baskets as prizes for participants. There was a live DJ, photo booth and various 

games and activities. Below are some photos from event. 

 

Halloween Department Door Decoration Contest 

DCSA hosted a door decoration contest. We received over 15 entries from various 

College departments. The winner was selected by the largest number of reactions to 

photo on the official Diné College Facebook page. The contest allowed for engagement 

from community members through the use of social media. The winners received gift 

cards and goody bags. The winner was the Student Wellness Program and interns. 

Winner was selected on October, 31, 2022. Below is photo of door. 



 

Halloween Department Costume Contest 

DCSA hosted a department costume contest. The contest was conducted on October 31, 

2022. We had various students and staff join the fun. The winners were the O&M and 

Student Affairs Department. Judges were composed of students and DHR staff. Our DHR 

will host a pizza party for winners of contest. Below are photos of winners. 

 

Next Meeting 

Meeting will be hosted via Zoom on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 1 PM. 
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Jeremiah Greyhat, DCSA Secretary  


